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In Print
Robert Reilly, firm managing director, authored an 
article that appeared in the August 2020 issue of 
the Journal of Multistate Taxation and Incentives. 
The title of Robert’s article was “Working with a 
Valuation Specialist in the Appeal of a Unit Principle 
Valuation.”

Robert Reilly also authored an article in the 
September 2020 issue of the Journal of Multistate 
Taxation and Incentives. The title of that article 
was “Due Diligence Interviews in Unit Principle 
Valuations.”

Robert Reilly was the co-editor of the American 
Bankruptcy Institute book published in 2020 and 
titled Developing the Evidence Using Prospective 
Financial Information in Bankruptcy and Other 
Litigation for Business Valuation, Damages, and 
Other Applications.

Robert Reilly had an article reprinted on the 
National Association of Certified Valuators and 
Analysts (“NACVA”) online publication at www.
quickreadbuzz.com. The article appeared in the 
March 21, 2018, issue. The title of that article was 
“Transferring Closely Held Company Equity To a 
Key Employee.”

Fady Bebawy, Chicago office vice president, 
had an article published in the Fall 20202 issue 
of  Deal Points: The Newsletter of the Mergers and 
Acquisition Committee published by the American 
Bar Association. The title of Fady’s article was 
“Are Fairness Opinions Enough—M&A Transaction 
Valuation Considerations vis-à-vis Post-Transaction 
Shareholder Litigation.”

Kyle Wishing, Atlanta office vice president, had 
an article published in the National Association of 
Certified Valuators and Analysts online publication 
at quickreadbuzz.com on June 10, 2020. The title of 
Kyle’s article was “Valuation Treatment of the ESOP: 
Repurchase Obligation Liability.”

In Person
Kevin Zanni, Chicago office managing director, 
co-presented a webinar to the California Water 
Association and the California Water Boards on 
August 19, 2020. The title of that presentation was 
“Water System Valuation—RCNLD Analysis.”

Curtis Kimball, Atlanta office managing direc-
tor, co-presented two different sessions at the ALI/
CLE Estate Planning for the Family Business Owner 
2020, Part 1, webinar on October 8, 2020. The first 
presentation was titled “Leveraged Estate Planning 
in Light of the 2020 Economy,” and the second 
presentation was titled “Cases Involving Valuation, 
including Formula Clauses.”

Curtis Kimball and Weston Kirk, Atlanta office 
vice president, delivered a presentation on June 17, 
2020, to the American College of Trust and Estate 
Counsel Business Planning Meeting during their 
Summer 2020 virtual meeting. The title of their pre-
sentation was “Current Topics in Valuation.”

Weston Kirk delivered a presentation on 
September 9, 2020, to the finance 4000 course stu-
dents of Georgia State University J. Mack Robinson 
College of Business. The title of his presentation was 
“Introduction to Business Valuation.”

Weston Kirk also delivered a similar presenta-
tion on June 10, 2020, to the Graduate Business 
Association members of the Georgia State University 
J. Mack Robinson College of Business.

Encomium
Dean Driskell, Atlanta managing director, is a mem-
ber of an American Institute of Certified Public 
Accountants (“AICPA”) Task Force focusing on 
bankruptcy issues. The AICPA Task Force find-
ings were presented to the American Bankruptcy 
Institute in October 2020.
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